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Happy Holidays from the Town of  Wadena Council & Staff

New Utility Rates Effective January 1, 2019

TOWN OFFICE
HOLIDAY SCHEDULE

Dec 24 (Mon) - CLOSED
Dec 25 (Tue) - CLOSED
Dec 26 (Wed) - CLOSED
Dec 27 (Thur) - OPEN 8AM - 4PM
Dec 28 (Fri) - OPEN 8AM - 4PM

Dec 31 (Mon) - OPEN 8AM -4PM
Jan 1 (Tue) - CLOSED
Jan 2(Wed) - OPEN 8AM - 4PM

For urgent assistance that may arise 
during the holidays, please call (306) 
338-7572. 

For emergencies, please call 911.

FRIENDLY REMINDERS!
2018 Taxes are due by December 31 
Tax payments must be received by the office 
on or before December 31, 2018. Please allow 
sufficient time for your payment to reach us 
if sending by mail or paying online. Monthly 
interest of 2% is applied on the 1st of each 
month for any outstanding amounts. 

50% Discount on Gym Memberships
Discounts on 6-month and 1-year memberships 
are available until January 15, 2019. Sign up for 
your membership and pick up your keycard at 
the Town Office. 
Pet Licenses are due by December 31
Get your pet tags and/or renew your licenses 
at the Town Office. 

December 2018 Issue

Please Welcome 
our New Staff

Marshall & Chris!
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Did you know?

Bylaw No. 1-97 says that: 
OWNERS or OCCUPANTS shall remove snow, ice, 
dirt and other obstructions from sidewalks adjoining 
premises owned or occupied by them.  
If, after 48 hours owners or occupants neglect to clear 
their sidewalks, Council is empowered to provide for 
the removal of snow, ice, dirt and other obstructions.
 
NO OWNER OR OCCUPANT shall cause snow, ice, 
dirt or other obstruction to be cleared and/or removed 
from their property onto the sidewalk, boulevard, 
street, lane and other property owned or controlled by 
the Town of Wadena. 
In violation thereof, the Council through resolution 
can remove the snow, ice, dirt or other obstruction. 
The cost of removal which is a minimum of $75.00 per 
occurrence, if not paid by the owner or occupant shall 
be applied to the taxes of the property.   

*** Non-salt ice melt of approved type that will not 
damage the sidewalks is available at the Town Office.  

Pay your bills with your credit card 
online through our website (townofwadena.com) 

or in person at the Town Office. 

Grant Writing 
Workshop
for Non-Profits

January 24, 2019
5:00 pm  - 7:00 pm

Wadena Community Legion Hall
Meeting Room A (South)

REGISTRATION DEADLINE
Monday, January 21, 2019

Please register with the Town Office
town.of.wadena@sasktel.net

306-338-2145

Registration is free, meal (soup and a bun) 
provided. Presentation followed by hands 

on workshop and assistance completing 
and filling in grant applications for the 

remaining time (please bring any grants 
you’d like help writing with you to the 

workshop). There is free WiFi at the hall 
so if registrants want to bring a laptop or 

other device please do.
Hosted and facilitated by the Town of Wadena. 

Running Water / Drip Lines
Turning on and off of drip lines or running 
water requires the account holder to be 

present and sign a waiver in a form prescribed by 
the Town.

From the time that the drip line or running water 
has been turned on until it is turned off the account 
will be billed the minimum billing or the average 
usage whichever is more. Average usage will be 
based on the previous two billing periods.

Drip lines / running water are turned on and off 
at the discretion of the Town and such work may 
be performed only by a Public Works Employee. 
Account holders may be liable for actual usage if 
they turn their own drip lines or running water on.

Do you have a business in Wadena?
Your business license expires December 31 

- be sure to get your renewals in! All businesses 
require a license - commercial, home based and 

businesses  from out of town doing work in Wadena. 
For more information contact Jennifer Taylor, Deputy CAO 

at 306-338-4258 or wadenapermits@sasktel.net


